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I would like to propose a NO PARKING HERE TO CORNER sign to be placed on Division Street near Washington Junior

High School....

Because our Transit routes are changing 1/1/17 resulting in Route 4 traveling eastbound on Division Street, I'd like to
request this so that we may drop off/pick up children safely on the correct side of the street near their school. On
Tuesday, October 25" | met on-site with the Principle, Vice Principal and SRO Laabs during dismissal. We all agreed that
placing a NO PARKING HERE TO CORNER sign on MPU post # 4H9336 would be the best choice to create a safe bus stop
to serve their school. Please see the attached map that shows the area we had in mind. My recommendation is to
approve the suggestion and to ask the City Attorney to draft the necessary Ordinance change.

Please let me know if there are additional steps that | need to do.

Thank you - Jim






